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With approximately $1 million in annual 
giving and thousands of hours of service and 
volunteerism, it’s clear Idaho Power employees 
care deeply for their communities. Our company 
proudly supports dozens of charitable causes — 
including one recent donation that hits especially 
close to home. 

Regional Manager Brent Lullo�  and Program 
Specialist Shawn Lovewell are part of a group 
that oversees the distribution of corporate 
contributions and Employee Community 
Funds (ECF). As their teams considered charities 
this year, they noticed an opportunity to support 
an organization whose mission is dear to the 
hearts of many at Idaho Power: the Leukemia 
and Lymphoma Society (LLS). 

“LLS is a great organization, and with so many ties 
to our Idaho Power family, we felt it was a perfect 
opportunity to give back and help people in our 
community whose lives are touched by these 
diseases,” Lullo�  said. 

Idaho Power employee Steve Floyd, a Key 
Account Energy Advisor, has been managing a 
leukemia diagnosis since 2015. In recent years, he 
has lost several close friends to cancer, including 
fellow employee Steve Petrie and retiree Dave 
Matlock. Their wives, Dana Petrie and Patty 
Matlock, remain close members of the Idaho 
Power family, and Dana is a fundraiser for LLS. 

“Idaho Power has been awesome in its support of 
LLS,” Floyd said. “Surviving cancer is an ongoing 
battle, and one of the wonderful things about 
LLS is that it’s constantly on the leading edge of 
clinical trials. When I relapsed in 2019, I took part 
in a procedure that was considered experimental 
at the time. It saved my life, so I’m incredibly 
grateful to LLS.” 

With so many employees, family members and 
friends impacted by leukemia and lymphoma, 

Lullo�  and Lovewell decided to combine their 
funds and award LLS $5,400 to support the local 
chapter and its annual Light the Night fundraiser. 
Brent and Shawn were joined by Steve, Dana, 
Patty and others as Idaho Power delivered its 
donation to LLS Development Managers Lexie 
Lamothe and Adan Callsen in downtown Boise. 

“I just feel so blessed, not only because our 
company supports cancer research, but also for 
the invaluable health benefi ts we receive, and for 
the great employees who contribute to ECF in 
support of organizations like LLS and employees 
like me,” Floyd said. “I have to thank LLS, Idaho 
Power and my fellow employees, because 
without them, I wouldn’t be here.” 

Idaho Power’s community donations come from 
employee giving and IDACORP shareowners and 
do not impact customer rates. 

To learn more — including information 
on how to apply for funds — visit 

idahopower.com/community.
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Idaho Power’s 2022 donation to the LLS was presented by (from left to right): Shawn Lovewell, Brent Lullo� , 
Melissa Fontes, Andy Wood, Dana Petrie, Patty Matlock, Steve Floyd, Scott Pinkston and Dave Boots. 

The contribution was received by (front row, at right) LLS Development Managers Lexie Lamothe and Adan Callsen. 
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Creamy Crunch Cookies
From the Energy-e�  cient Kitchen

Mix ingredients well, form into balls and chill 
overnight. Dip chilled cookies into melted 
chocolate, peppermint bark or almond bark. 

Recipe selected from Idaho Power’s Centennial Celebration Cookbook.

3 cups Rice Krispies, crushed 

2 cups chunky peanut butter 

1 stick butter 

1 lb powdered sugar
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Donating a Car to Power County Hospital 
Idaho Power donated a retired 2010 Chevrolet 
Impala to the Power County Hospital. The car will 
be used to help nurses and other sta�  members 
travel between multiple locations and safely serve 
community members in need. 

“The foundation and the hospital work together 
for better healthcare, and this car will help a 
ton with our sta�  traveling to our clinics, to 
trainings — Idaho Power is a great partner!”
said Jacklyn Taylor, Marketing & Foundation 
Director for the hospital.

Bringing an AED to the Cambridge 
Senior Center
Seniors in a rural Idaho community received 
access to a potentially life-saving medical tool 
when Idaho Power donated an automated 
external defi brillator (AED) to the Cambridge 
Senior Center — one of several AEDs our 
company has given to small towns where 

emergency response times can be longer 
and hospitals aren’t always nearby. 

“Safety is so important at Idaho Power, not only 
for our employees but also for our customers 
and the communities where we live and work,” 
said Residential and Commercial Energy Advisor 
Dani Rollins. “We’re happy this donation 
will help keep seniors in the Cambridge and 
Midvale communities a little safer.” 

Helping Idaho Youth Ranch Serve 
Neighbors in Need
The Idaho Youth Ranch needed an assist this 
summer after a fi re destroyed its Treasure 
Valley warehouse. Idaho Power stepped up 
with donations totaling $6,500, supporting the 
annual Unite for Hope Gala and other urgent 
program needs. The money will help Idaho 
Youth Ranch sta�  continue providing Treasure 
Valley neighbors in need with emergency shelter, 
residential care, family therapy, job readiness 
training, adoption services, youth programs and 
a network of thrift stores. 

Idaho Power Lends a Helping Hand 
Celebrating 40 Years 

of Community Support

As you look to give back this holiday season, 
consider helping neighbors in need by donating 
to Project Share. 

Project Share is a year-round bill-pay assistance 
program started by Idaho Power in 1982 and 
managed through The Salvation Army and local 
outreach o�  ces throughout southern Idaho 
and eastern Oregon. One hundred percent of 
Idaho Power customer donations go to Project 
Share recipients. The assistance is available to 
supplement energy needs and can be applied 
to bills for electric and gas. The program can 
also help pay for heating materials like wood, 
propane, oil and coal. 

You can donate to Project Share by:  
• Setting an amount to add to each month’s bill

• Donating the di� erence between your monthly 
amount due and the nearest dollar

• Donating a set amount plus the di� erence 
between the amount due and the nearest 
dollar each month

To donate, visit idahopower.com/projectshare
and fi ll out a pledge card. Donations may be 
tax-deductible and are conveniently itemized 
on your monthly Idaho Power bill.

Community involvement is an important part of Idaho Power’s role across our 
service area. Every year, our company donates nearly $1 million to charitable 
organizations. Here are a few examples from 2022: 

https://www.idahopower.com/projectshare
https://www.idahopower.com

